
  
Thursday 16 September  
 
Dear Families 
 
RE: PRACTICAL ROAD SAFETY PEDESTRIAN TRAINING FOR YEAR 3  
 
This half term your child will be taking part in a scheme which introduces them to practical road crossing skills. This 
involves a training session at the roadside.  
 
Dates for roadside training are:  
 
China – Monday 4th October 
Nepal – Tuesday 5th October 
 
Please make sure your child has suitable footwear and outdoor clothing. 
 
The following skills will be taught:  
· Choosing safer places to cross; 
· Crossing safely between parked cars; 
· Crossing safely at junctions. 
 
Your child will receive the leaflet ‘Surviving on Jungle Street’ when the training starts. This provides you with more 
detailed information on these skills.  
 
The training will be delivered by Bradford Council’s Road Safety Team on local roads near the school. Children will 
be trained in small groups and will be wearing high visibility tops.  
 
With kind regards 
 
 
Abigail Burrow and Richard Stopher 
Year 3 teachers 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


